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Thank You PTO and Families!
The Waite sta� would like to send out a thank
you to our wonderful PTO and all of our students
and families for making us feel special during
Sta� Appreciation Week. The treats, notes, gifts
and kind words made us all feel very special. We
truly treasure the caring support we have
throughout the year. Thank you for sharing your
children with us!

School Supply Kits
School supply kits for the
2021/2022 school year are now
available for purchase from 1st
Day School Supplies. Thank you,
PTO, for providing this service
for our school! The last day to
order is June 30th.  Click on this
link to order:

https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=117
7309

ALL School Kahoot!
Happy Birthday
Mr. Waite!
Congratulations to Mrs.
Coreno’s 2nd grade class
who won this week’s all

school Kahoot game of Mr. Waite/Medina trivia!!
The students enjoyed a special ice cream treat to
celebrate Mr. Waite’s birthday!

Important Dates:
Week of May 10th:  4th grade Terra Nova testing
5-30:  No School:  Memorial Day!
6-3:  Last Day of School and Early Release at 2:30
6-7:  All medication from the clinic needs picked up

Third Grade Celebrates Arbor Day
Third graders Robbie Meyer, Race
Devore, Kaiya Rismiller, Natalie
Spence and Keagan Stephan were
recognized by the Kiwanis for their
outstanding  Arbor Day projects!
Each third grade student received a
Pin Oak sapling courtesy of the
Kiwanis Club. Thank you Kiwanis!

We Love Our Earth!

Special thanks to Mrs. Pantoja’s Kindergarten
students who celebrated Earth Day by weeding
and planting flowers at our school sign!

The Great Waite Soap Box Derby!
The fifth
grade students are
looking forward to
Derby Week next
week where they will
race their cars on
the big track!!  Look
for race updates on
Facebook!

https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=1177309
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=1177309


Fifth Grade DARE Graduation!

The 5th grade students celebrated their DARE
Graduation this month!  Thank you, O�cer
Pinkas, for the important life lessons you taught
our students this year!

Third Grade
STEM Pollen
Collectors!

Third grade students in Mrs. Morgan’s class
enjoyed creating their own pollen collectors while
studying plants!

Waite
Artists

At
Work!!!

Our Lost and Found items are in the front lobby.
If your child is missing something, have them stop
in the front lobby or see our pictures on our
school Facebook page!

● Field Day Week: June 1st and 2nd!
● The Great Waite Virtual Talent Show:

May 28th
● Last Day Celebrations: look for more

information coming soon from your child’s
teacher!


